
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear Parents, 

                    Lovely to see so many of you at Parent Consultation meetings this 

week. I hope time spent with your child’s class teacher was informative and 

gave you a clear insight on how your child’s learning is progressing.           

The children had their first Open The Book Assembly this morning. The assembly involves a group 

of volunteers acting out stories from the Bible and they will take place every other Wednesday 

morning. They are a great way of bringing the stories to life. Children will also have opportunity to do 

some of the reading and acting in the coming weeks. Many thanks to Rev Zoe for helping with the 

organising of this for us.  

       The children are very enthusiastic about their reading and seem keen to take part in our 

sponsored read. Thank you for your continued support with this.     

 

Best wishes 

 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

 

 
 

2nd 
place 

MAYOR’S  

ART COMPETITION 

We are thrilled to announce that Art Club came 

2nd overall in the Telford Mayors Art Competition. The winning team is BLUE  
For this week! 

Congratulations to all the children that 

have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 



 
 CLASS 1 

 
 CLASS 2 

 

 

OPEN DAY 

Class 2 have been very busy this week painting 
their diva lamps and developing their sketching 
skills in art. In English we have been using the 
video ‘Taking Flight’ to inspire our adventure story 
writing. I am looking forward to the children using 
their adjectives for description and powerful verbs 
for action in the stories they will write next week 
for the Mayor’s writing competition. In maths we 
have been  looking at number bonds to 10, 20 
and 100 and using them to find missing numbers.  

 
Please could you return any bags to school on the morning of 30th 
November, before 10am so that they can be collected.  There will be an 
area outside, close to the Class 1 door, for them to be left.  Thank you. 

 

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

Class 1 have been inspired by our author visit and 

the wonderful homework about Telford. They have 

started to write a brand new version of ‘Billy Goats 

Gruff’ imagining that the goats visited Telford. We 

have trolls living under Ironbridge and the new 

Telford footbridge! 

In Maths we have been comparing numbers to see 

which are ‘greater than’, ‘less than’ and ‘equal to’. 

OPEN DAY FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS 

Just a reminder that we still have an Open Day planned for 6th Decem-
ber.  If you know anyone who has a child starting school next September 
please let them know, we’d love to meet them.   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 16th November  -  deadline for returning Christmas 
card orders 

 Saturday 17th November  -  Gin Tasting Evening 

 Friday  23rd November  -  Last day for Sponsorship Money 
for Usborne Books. 

 Tuesday 27th November  -  Flu Immunisation  (letters to 
follow next week) 

 Tuesday 27th November at Noon - deadline for submitting a 
nomination to be a Parent Governor 

 Friday 30th November  -  Bags2School Collection Day  

 Wednesday 12th December  -  Christmas Lunch day in 
school 

 Friday 14th December  - Shine Star Shine Christmas 
Production—2pm 

 Wednesday 19th December  -  Friends of School Mufti Day 

 Wednesday 19th December  -  Christmas Disco 3pm to 5pm 

Gin tasting, tickets are on still on sale, We hope to see 
lots of people supporting Friends of Church Aston. It 
should be a very pleasant evening and of course all 
proceeds will go to support the children. 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 

 
AUTHOR VISIT 

 
Everyone enjoyed the visit from the 
local Author Laura McCann.  
 
Children had opportunity to listen to 
the new story and to act out as 
characters from the book. 
 
It was a fun afternoon and children 
learned a lot about the process of 
writing a story. 

GARDENING VOLUNTEERS WELCOMED 

 
We are wanting to have an Autumn dig to prepare our flower borders, we 
have bulbs to plant. We would be very grateful if you are able to spare a 
little time to help with this. Please let Mrs Reynolds know if you are 
interested.   



 
 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS DEADLINE REMINDERS 

Just a reminder of the following deadlines: 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2019 (starting school for the first 
time) - closing date 15 January 2019 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2019 (current Year 2 pupils) 
- closing date 15 January 2019 

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date was 31st October 2018 for 
all applications.  

 
HAVE A 

LOVELY  

SECOND HALF 

OF THE 

AUTUMN TERM 

SLEEPOVER ADVICE FROM THE FIRE SERVICE 

Please find attached  a leaflet from Shropshire Fire Service  giving advice for parents to 
consider before their child sleeps away from home. 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

Following the letters given out at Parent Consultations this is just a reminder that the  

deadline for submitting a nomination to be a Parent Governor is Noon on Tuesday 27    

November.  If you have any questions, or want to discuss being a Parent Governor further, 

please just let us know. 

TELFORD 50 FLIPPED LEARNING 

We have received some fabulous Flipped Learn-

ing homework. Please take a few minutes to pop 

in and see some of the work on display. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

All your donations for Children In Need raised       £49 


